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SEDHD reschedules COVIID vaccine clinic in Falls City

(KLZA)-- The Southeast District Health Department will conduct a COVID-19
Vaccine Clinic on Thursday, December, 30 from 2:00 — 6:00 P.M. at Prichard
Auditorium in Falls City.

The clinic was originally scheduled for December 15th, but was postponed due to
the weather that day.

If you plan to take part, you must be at least 90 days past receiving a monoclonal
antibody infusion as treatment for COVID-19 and wear a mask before entering
the building.

If you are under the age of 19 you must have a parent or legal guardian present at
the clinic for consent. In addition, you must be at least six months past your
second dose of the Moderna or Pfizer vaccine.

You should bring your insurance card although there is no out of pocket expense
for the vaccine.

If you have questions contact the Southeast District Health Department toll free
at 1-877-777-0424 prior to the vaccine and booster clinic.

Many Signals Communications



